Dear Supporters,

Christmas Eve at Centerpoint was amazing! We had 3 services and surpassed our attendance from last year <u>with 270 people</u>. At the service <u>15-18 people started a relationship with</u> <u>Jesus!</u> You can check out the service here.

As Sidney and I reflect on 2021, we are so thankful to be used by God to do such amazing things here in Fond du Lac! It was a really great year at Centerpoint!

- We had our first baptisms!
- We had a few weekends with over 200 people!
- Our weekly average is up 75% this fall and winter compared to last years fall and winter!
- We quadrupled our kids ministry... for real!
- We were able to serve the community in tangible ways item donations, financial gifts, meals, service projects, etc.

Thank you for supporting us and this church through this journey!

As we go into 2022, many of your two year financial commitments wrap up sometime between April and September. We want to thank you so much for sticking with us! We have literally had zero fall off. From what I know, that is unheard of. **Thank you, thank you!**

As you finish out supporting us for the first half of the year, please pray for God to keep blessing this church!

We also want to send you a little physical "thank you" so if you could, please send us your address!

Thanks again for being on this journey with us! The best is yet to come!

Aaron